
The Evergreen State College

Radio Public Service Announcement

(Please run week of November 23-29)

The Evergreen State College announces Winter Quarter openings for part-time

students from the Thurston County area. A variety of programs planned in the

general areas of natural and social science, mathematics, humanities and the arts.

For further information call Evergreen's Office of Admissions, 866-6170.



The Evergreen State College

Radio Public Service Announcement

(Please run week of November 30-December 6)

Registration for Winter Quarter part-time studies programs at The Evergreen

State College begins December 8 and runs for the next two weeks. Thurston County

residents interested in part-time studies may also register the week of January

5th through the 9th. For further information call Evergreen's Registrar, 866-6180.



The Evergreen State College

Radio Public Service Announcement

(Please run December 8-19)

Registrations are now being accepted for Winter Quarter part-time studies

at The Evergreen State College. For further information call Evergreen's Re-

gistrar, 866-6180.



The Evergreen State College

Radio Public Service Announcement

(Please run week of January 4-9)

This is the final week you can register for Winter Quarter part-time studies

at The Evergreen State College. Openings still available in many programs. For

further information, call Evergreen's Registrar, 866-6180.


